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Highways & Transport (H&T) Committee feedback on 
Business and Financial Plan 2024-29 
 
Meeting held 23 January 2024 
 

The H&T Committee welcomed the investment in highways, including schemes such 

as the A10 and work on gullies, and in footways, streetlighting, signage, cycleways 

and weeding. 

The H&T Committee sought clarification on  

• The payback period for streetlighting. 

• The allocation of gullies funding based on assessment of need. 

• How funding on public rights of way differs revenue and capital, and that there 

is more investment in the general maintenance from £0.4 million more 

revenue. 

• The £20 million investment and how this would be spent. It was confirmed that 

this will come back to Committee. 

Following discussion surrounding recent events and a call for more on prevention, 

preparation and response, the H&T Committee asked that Strategy, Resources and 

Performance Committee consider further investment into Emergency Planning. 

 


